
MEMO 
 
New HHSA policies reminder: On Tuesday, March 16, 2021 HHSA’s BH QM unit sent out to all provider 
contacts an informational email regarding new and/or revised polices that have been updated by Yolo 
County to meet state and federal guidelines. It is the responsibility for Network Providers to update 
their own organization/program policies and procedures and ensure that staff understand and comply 
with these requirements. Network providers need to meet these minimum requirements but are 
welcome to expand policies and procedures as appropriate for programs. These policies pertain to: 
Access and Availability of Services; Fraud, Waste & Abuse; Quality Assessment and Performance 
Improvement program; Clinical Assessments; Client Treatment Plans, & Medical Necessity for 
Outpatient and Inpatient SMHS. If there are any questions, please contact 
HHSAQualityManagement@yolocounty.org. 
 
 
Thanks Mila 
Mila Green, PhD CPHQ 
Deputy Adult and Aging Branch Director 
Yolo County HHSA 
530-379-5522 
Preferred Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
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